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Principal’s Message 
Dear Families of Nicholas Sheran, 

Oki and welcome to June! We've had an incredible school year 
filled with learning and growth, and we understand the 
excitement for summer. As we reflect on this year, let's 
celebrate both our successes and the challenges we've 
overcome. Here are some reflection questions to discuss with 
your student(s): 

• What was your biggest accomplishment this year, and how 
did you achieve it? (Responsibility) 

• What challenges did you face, and how did you overcome 
them? (Resilience) 

• What was the nicest thing someone did for you? 
(Compassion) 

• What did you learn about working with others, and how 
have you grown? (Collaboration) 

Summer is a fantastic time to explore 
the world around you, stay curious, 
and enjoy the great outdoors. Dive into 
books, spend quality time with loved 
ones, and practice your numeracy 
skills. You could help with grocery 
budgeting or track how many minutes 
you spend outside each day! 

On behalf of Mr. Woodcock and our entire staff, we wish you a 
wonderful summer filled with joy and adventure. Best of luck 
to our Grade Five students as they prepare for middle school, 
and we send our well wishes to those heading to West Coulee 
Station Elementary in the fall. Thank you for being part of our 
community and sharing this school year with us. Have a joyful 
summer, and we look forward to seeing you when the new 
school year begins! 

-Aaron Fitchett, Principal 

Please be sure to update the office 
(sheran@lethsd.ab.ca) with any demographic and/or 
emergency contact changes throughout the summer 

and school year!  
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 June Wellness…. 
Welcome to June! 
I always like to remind myself and others to focus on 
GRATITUDE and GROWTH at the end of a school year. With 
our busy lives, it is easy to just go, go, go and not take a 
moment to stop and reflect on things. Although it may be 
tough to find the time, it is so beneficial to acknowledge all 
that we have and the changes we have made. 
Noticing what we have – family, health, home, food, shelter, 
love…is important! Being grateful improves our positive outlook and encourages us to 
continue to be kind. We all have things as well as people who are positive and support 
us. We are always learning new skills and improving ourselves. Noticing this and 
making goals to work towards gives us direction and motivation. 
I wish you all many fun adventures this summer with all your favorite people. 
Remember to explore and try new things. You don’t need to travel far to find new 
places to walk, investigate and enjoy!! 

Jen Robinson, Student Support Worker 
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Council Corner 
School Council offers an 

opportunity for parents to get 

involved in your child's education 

by volunteering in a school-wide 

activity or helping out in the 

classroom. Your involvement will 

help to ensure the best possible 

school experience for your child

(ren).  

The next meeting is the Annual 

AGM and it will be held on 

Tuesday, June 10th at 6:30pm. 

Please feel free to join as all 

parents and guardians are 

welcome!  

We also have a 

Facebook page! 

Follow us on FB @ 

Nicholas Sheran 

Parent Council 

NS Breakfast Program 
Our school is the recipient of important funding for 

a school nutrition program. This funding, along 

with the support of families, community agencies 

and partnerships, allows us to run a breakfast 

program, snack program, and supplemental lunch 

program. 

Our breakfast program will operate five days/week 

and students will be able to choose from a variety of 

prepared and ready to serve items. Our goal is to 

provide a low-barrier, and high-access nutritious 

start to our students' academic day! Any student 

may access breakfast or other food as needed 

throughout the day, and our thanks are extended to 

the Alberta School Nutrition grant alongside 

individual donations and community partners. 

If you have any questions, please reach out! 

We are always accepting donations  

(nut free food products or cash/cheque/online 

donations). 



SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

1 2 
-Gotgilf 

Swimming 

@1:30pm 

3 
-Grade 2 YMCA/

Crossings Field 

Trip @9am 

-Niven Swimming 

@1:30pm 

4 
- 

 

Assembly 

@9:30am 

5 
-Grade 4 Field 

Trip to Frank Slide 

& Bellevue Mines 

@7am 

-Welcome to 

Kindergarten 

@5:30pm 

-Welcome to 

Grade 1 @6pm 

6 
-AM Kindergarten 

 

7 

8 9 
-Howe Swimming 

@1:30pm 

10 
-Mikilak/Pols/

Rhodes Galt/Fort 

Whoop Up/Helen 

Schuler Field Trip 

@9am 

-Niven Swimming 

@1:30pm 

11 
-Grade 3 Writing 

On Stone Field Trip 

@8:30am 

-Erickson & 

Nikki’s Den 

Swimming 

@1:30pm 

12 
-Grade 5 Zoo Field 

Trip @8am 

-Grade 4 Family 

Picnic @12pm 

-Reid Swimming 

@1:30pm 

13 
-PM Kindergarten 

14 

15 16 
-Howe Swimming 

@1:30pm 

17 
-Sports Day/Colour 

Run Day! 

18 
-Sports Day/Colour 

Run Back Up Day! 

-Smith & Nikki’s 

Den Swimming 

@1:30pm 

19 
-Holmes Swimming 

@1:30pm 

20 
-AM Kindergarten 

21 

22 23 
-Grade 5 Field 

Trip to Legacy 

Spray Park @11am 

-Kindergarten AM 

Farewell @11am 

-Smith Swimming 

@1:30pm 

-Kindergarten PM 

Farewell @2:45pm 

24 
-Last Day for EEP/

Train Park @10am 

-Grade 5 Farewell 

@2:30pm 

25 
-Report Cards Open 

on the Parent Portal 

@9am 

-Farewell Assembly 

@9:30am 

-Last Day for 

Kindergarten to 

Grade 5  

-School ends at 

12:35pm 

26 27 28 
 

 

School 

Resumes 

Tuesday, 

September 

2nd, 2025 
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Report Cards… Kindergarten to Grade 5 Report Cards will be 

available through the Parent Portal at https://ps.lethsd.ab.ca/

public/home.html on June 25th. If you are a new family to NS 

and require log in info or if you need help resetting your 

account, please email sheran@lethsd.ab.ca and we will do our 

best to assist you asap. The office will be closed for the 

summer from July 4th to August 20th. Please take some time 

to review the report cards as teachers put a lot of time and 

attention into creating them for you. 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FGsjkthczkcTp7GxXEi8_Dw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRlZjGVP0RtaHR0cHM6Ly9wcy5sZXRoc2QuYWIuY2EvcHVibGljL2hvbWUuaHRtbD9mYmNsaWQ9SXdBUjJ5MEpSMURaNklLSFBBcGY2WmdfeXBWM3VY
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FGsjkthczkcTp7GxXEi8_Dw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRlZjGVP0RtaHR0cHM6Ly9wcy5sZXRoc2QuYWIuY2EvcHVibGljL2hvbWUuaHRtbD9mYmNsaWQ9SXdBUjJ5MEpSMURaNklLSFBBcGY2WmdfeXBWM3VY
mailto:sheran@lethsd.ab.ca
http://www.ps.lethsd.ab.ca/public
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Tuesday June 17, 2025

Wear a light coloured shirt that can get messy!
Sunglasses will be provided.

Please email stephen.woodcock@lethsd.ab.ca if you are
interested in volunteering



CALLING ALLCALLING ALL   
PARENTS &PARENTS &

GUARDIANS!GUARDIANS!     
Nicholas Sheran School Council
Your Voice Matters, We Want You – Get Involved!

Want to learn more about your School Council?
We’re always looking for your
input and value your opinions.

Everyone is welcome!
No babysitter? No problem – kids are welcome too!

Want to take on a leadership role or
help choose the next council team?

Join us for our:
Annual General Meeting

Tuesday, June 10th at 6:30 PM
Community Room



Lethbridge School Division

Tr
aditional Powwow

Highlig
htin

g Indigenous dancers from across Lethbridge School Division

Wednesday June 11th

Dr. Gerald B. Probe Elementary School

1pm-3pm

Inquires can be sent to:
melanie.morrow@lethsd.ab.ca
shawnee.bigbull@lethsd.ab.ca
joel.tailfeathers@lethsd.ab.ca

Intro/Welcome
1:00pm Grand Entry (Royalty, Staff,

Dancers) Flag Song
1:10pm Girls Traditional
1:20pm Boys Traditional

1:30pm Girls Jingle
1:40pm Red River Jig
1:50pm Girls Fancy
2:00pm Boys Fancy

2:10pm Prairie Chicken Dance
2:20pm Grass Dance
2:30pm Hoop Dance

MC: Julius Delaney
MC: Joel Tailfeathers
Invited Drum Groups: 

Old Agency
North Stone

Parents will be responsible for
the transportation of their
student dancers!



S O U T H L A N D  T R A N S P O R T A T I O N  L T D .

S A T U R D A Y ,  A U G .  1 6  -  1 1  A . M . - 2  P . M .

Fifth Annual My First Ride 
hosted by Lethbridge School Division, 

Holy Spirit Catholic School Division 
and Southland Transportation

Saturday, Aug. 16, 2025
11 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Hotdogs, hamburgers, chips, coffee 
and ice cream treats will be available.

The event will include fun activities 
for the kids and a bus ride too!

L A K E V I E W  E L E M E N T A R Y  S C H O O L
1 1 2 9 ,  H E N D E R S O N  L A K E  B O U L E V A R D  S O U T H

F O O D  A N D  R E F R E S H M E N T S
W I L L  B E  A V A I L A B L E  O N  S I T E



Olivia Olivieri
403-563-6531
SASG@lethbridgesportcouncil.ca
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